
From: Anne Coronado [mailto:ACoronado@aspeneg.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 10:41 AM 
To: Engler, Kathryn L 
Subject: RE: TR:5076 Variance #37 Temp Concrete Block Anchors Mod 1 
 
Hi Kate, I looked at the Variance #37 clarification provided 2-24-12 and ran it by our biologist. 
We understand the current work description to be: 
 
"Although the majority of the anchor blocks will be placed inside the approved Right of Way 
(ROW), some are proposed to be placed at the edge of the approved ROW or just outside.  All 
of the proposed anchor locations were surveyed as part of the pre-construction plant and 
wildlife surveys (which included the ROW, additional appropriate habitat outside the ROW for 
wildlife surveys, and a minimum 30-foot-wide buffer on each side of the ROW for plant 
surveys)." 
 
The CPUC concurs with the  work description clarification provided in regard to Variance #37. 
Please let me know if you have any further questions. 
 
Regards,  
Anne Coronado 
Aspen EG 


